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We are very close to making serious improvement to our relationship with wildlife and 

reducing vehicle collisions. Of all the obligations you have, I hope you can see that 

our care for the quality of life we provide for wildlife is parallel to our own.  

As tourism brings in a lot of money, providing safe passage for us all can only 

improve the experience visitors and residents will have. 

HB 2977 is both progressive and pragmatic. 

Please pass this measure for Us, wildlife, and most importantly for future 

generations. 


